Formby High School
Sixth Form
Why study History at
Formby High School?
History is a fascinating and inspiring
subject which deals with human
beings, the human story and our past.
It offers a perspective on, and an
understanding of, the present and
satisfies a basic human trait - our
curiosity about our world. History
develops the skills and capacities,
especially of judgement, analysis and
communication, which lead to success
in
many
careers.
Universities
recognise
that
History
is
an
academically rigorous subject and
value these skills.
At Formby High School, your learning
will be guided by staff who will
provide a high level of support to
maximise your progress.

What does the course involve?
The course specifications offer
students the chance to study aspects
of 19th and 20th Century political,
social and economic history with a
focus upon a comparison between the

A Level History
development of the USA and Britain
in the 20th Century. They will develop
various skills as well as detailed
knowledge and understanding. Three
of the units will be assessed through
examination with one piece of
coursework.

their own judgements on information
presented to them. You will also
develop good communications skills
and
learn
how
to
research
independently and manage your own
learning.

Unit 1: Britain Transformed 1918-97

What are the entry requirements?

Unit 2: The USA 1920-55 Boom, Bust
and Recovery
Unit 3: British Experience of Warfare
c1790-1918
Unit 4: Coursework (Origins of World
War One)

What can the qualification lead to?
History is a useful and often necessary
subject for a number of careers in the
media, journalism, law and local
government,
where
employers
appreciate analytical, investigative
and communication skills.

Student Viewpoint

A grade in GCSE History (if studied)
or a grade 6 in GCSE English
Language or English Literature.

Which other subjects complement
History?






Ancient History
English
Geography
Government and Politics
Religious Studies

"History is an extremely enjoyable
subject at A Level. Not only is it
interesting but it is incredibly
important to learn from the mistakes
of the past whilst preserving the
achievements of times gone
by. Having explored both British and
American History, I am able to reflect
on past historical events and apply
this to the modern day. This has been
most helpful given the events of the
last year in both nations."

History qualifications are highly
valued by a range of employers, as
students of the subject are seen as
inquisitive and capable of making
Courses will require a minimum number of five students in order to run.

